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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Nov. 21, 1957

Bright & Schiff

205 Mercantile Commerce Bldg.
Dallas, Texas

Gentlemens

Our records indicate that Form C~102, Notice of

Intention to Plug, for your Superior State No. 1 in

Unit K of Section 26, T-21-S, R-35-E was approved
on October 25, 1957. Mr. Eric Engbrecht, Oil & Gas
Inspector for the Commission, made an inspection of
this well on November 19, 1957 and found it to still
be on production.

Please file appropriate forms showing the present

status of and future plans for this well.
Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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